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Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
 
 
 

Residential Burglaries 
016th District (Jefferson Park) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 016th District (Jefferson Park) of residential 
burglaries that have occurred in the months of December/January. In these incidents, 
unknown offender(s) have entered the residence, through doors and windows. The 
offenders took personal property from the residence, and fled in an unknown direction.  
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 5500 block of W. Dakin on December 23-26, 2016 between 9:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

• 5500 block of W. Eddy on December 24, 2016 at 1:00 PM     

• 5500 block of W. Eddy on December 24, 2016 between 5:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

• 6300 block of W. Grace on January 09, 2017 between 7:45 AM – 4:00 PM 

• 6300 block of W. Cornelia on January 09, 2017 between 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

• 5500 block of W. Cornelia on January 09, 2017 between 2:15 PM – 3:30 PM     
 

What you can do: 
 

• Be aware of this crime pattern and alert your friends and family about these crimes. 

• Make sure all doors and windows are locked. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any 
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 

 
 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
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